
 

 
 

Brookville DRIVE-UP FLU CLINICS are here! 
 

By appointment only, please call 616.243.5707 option 2.  
 
 

                              
 
 

 
 

A few things to know… 
 

• The flu vaccine starts at 6 months of age. Children 6 months through 8 years old need to 
get 2 doses at least 4 weeks apart if this is their first season receiving the vaccine or if 
they only received one dose last season (prior to July 1, 2024).  

 
• Family units are welcomed and encouraged (must be Brookville patients). Just let us 

know how many will be coming when scheduling! 
 

• If you have an appointment coming up in the next month or so, you can receive the 
vaccine at that time.  No need for a separate appointment. 

 
• Please take a moment to look over the Vaccine Information Sheet (VIS) prior to your 

appointment to learn more about the flu vaccine. 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/flu.pdf 

 

 
 

So How Do Drive-Up Flu Clinics Work? 
 

• When you arrive for your Flu Shot Clinic appointment, please remain in your vehicle. 
• Dress for success! Patients over 1 year should wear short sleeves, patients 6 months- 12 

months should have bare legs. 
• Position children in car seat so the staff can easily administer the vaccine.  

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/flu.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/flu.pdf


• We will have signs marking the parking spaces (see pictures below) designated for our 
Drive-Up Flu Clinics.  In both our Rockford and Wyoming locations, we will be directing 
you to the parking lots in the lower level of the building.  

• See you soon! 
 

 
                     


